HANCOCK COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSSIONERS 2013 PROPOSED GENERAL FUND BUDGET HEARING 2ND FLOOR COURTHOUSE MAY 16, 2013 – 10:30A.M. Minutes

Call to Order – Chairman Hudson	
Roll Call – Chairman Hudson and Commissioner Jesse Bolden, And Finance Director Kizzie Sibert were present.	
After discussion with budget owners that were present, the hearing was adjourned	
Helen G. "Sisitie" Hudson – Chairman	Jesse Bolden – Commissioner
Tielen G. Bisitic Hudson Chamman	Jesse Bolden - Commissioner

Kizzie Sibert, Finance Director